
PATH CLOSURE
SCENIC RIM WALKING TRAIL 

- FINCH BAY SECTION

The Quarry Track and Finch Bay to Botanic 
Gardens sections of the Scenic Rim 
Walking Trail will be closed for upgrade 
works from Monday, 6 July.

The works are expected to be completed in 
two weeks, weather dependent. Thank you 
for your patience while we upgrade your trail 
network.

This project is jointly funded by the 
Commonwealth and Queensland 
Governments under the Disaster Recovery 
Funding Arrangements (DRFA).
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